
PRE-K SPRING ENROLLMENT MEETING

THURSDAY, APRIL 29 th

6:00 P.M.

LATTA PANTHER FIELDHOUSE

PLEASE BRING THE FOLLOWING ITEMS

FOR YOUR INCOMING PRE-K STUDENT:

● A CURRENT SHOT RECORD FOR YOUR CHILD

● TWO FORMS OF YOUR CURRENT PROOF OF RESIDENCY

SHOWING YOU LIVE IN LATTA DISTRICT

(Electric , gas or  water bill with current

address or lease/rental agreement)

WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO MAKE COPIES.

PLEASE BRING A COPY THAT WE MAY KEEP

FOR OUR RECORDS.

We will start promptly at 6:00. We will meet with all parents to discuss school

procedures and policies, provide information regarding next year and answer your

questions. Future Panthers are welcome to attend, but are not required.

We will still need you to finalize your child’s enrollment via our online enrollment

process.  Please watch on our social media or school website for enrollment dates.

Our school website is https://www.latta.k12.ok.us/. We also will have updates

on  Facebook and twitter.

https://www.latta.k12.ok.us/

